20 May 1982

I enclose a telegram which the Prime
Minister bhas received from Mr. Anton Keller,
apparently on behalf of members of the Swiss
Parliament. The telegram appears to have been
copied widely and I note th&t a copy was sent
to the Foreign and Commonemalth Secretary.

I should be grateful if you could arrange
for an appropriate reply to be eent on behalf
of the Prime Minister.

John Holmes, Esq.,
Foreign and Commonweilth Office.
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